
Any slip renter who plans on 
being out of the slip for over 72 
hours (3 days) must notify the 
Marina staff of the slip’s 
availability.  In addition, forms 
for both Extended Leave and 
Slip Use Termination have 
been placed on the Marina 
website.   
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Sediment Removal and Dock A Repairs: 
The surveys have been completed for the 
dredging of the Marina Basin and channel 
to the Intracoastal waterway.  The 
consultant is currently applying for all 
necessary permits and finalizing cost 
estimates.  To minimize the impact to the 
slip renters, the improvements to Dock A 
will be coordinated at the same time.  
Please stay tuned as more details with 
exact time frames and logistics are 
determined. 

NEW Bike Racks have been added at the 
entrance to A, B and C docks.  Please keep 
our docks clear by securing your bike on a 
rack.  Other ways to be a good slip 
neighbor: 

 No personal belongings on docks 
 Keep your boat and slip area clean 

and tidy 
 If you didn’t buy it, please don’t use it 
 If you have large trash bags/items, 

please place it in the dumpster 
 A Recycle bin is located in the 

dumpster enclosure, additional cans 
are coming soon to each dock. 

Projects Update          On the Docks 

 If your  phone number or email address 
changes, please be sure to update your 
information with the Harbormaster’s 
Office. 

 If you are thinking of purchasing a 
different boat than the one reflected 
on your contract, please call the 
Harbormaster’s Office for information 
prior to making your purchase. The 
new boat must fit the requirements for 
the size of the slip. 

Keep Us Informed 

With the storm season upon us once 
again, please be sure to continually check 
on your boat before and after any 
threatening weather. Our staff frequently 
finds boats that have taken on water 
after heavy rains due to dead batteries, 
clogged drains and improper mooring. 

If you are a part-time resident or if you 
travel frequently, please designate a 
contact person that can be reached in 
the event of an emergency. That 
information should be emailed to 
Harbormaster@DunedinFL.net so that it 
can be added to your records.  

Sunday July 21st  9 a.m.-1 p.m. 

Dunedin Marina 
51 Main Street 

Vessels passing safety checks are 
awarded a U.S. Coast Guard / 
Auxiliary Decal that informs: 

 Coast Guard / Auxiliary 
 Sheriff's & Police 
 other boating law-enforcement 

& safety agencies 
that your boat was in full compliance 

with all Federal and State boating laws 

during a safety check for that year.  

What Type of Items Are Checked? 

 Life Jackets 
 Registration and numbering 
 Navigation lights 
 Ventilation 
 Fire extinguishers 
 Distress signals (flares, horn, etc.) 
 Battery cover and connections 

For more information, please call           
Gordon Thomas  

SO-VE Dunedin Flotilla 11-10 
 at 727-784-6094 

Storm Season is Here! FREE Vessel Safety Checks 

Upcoming Events 

Orange Festival 
Saturday, July 13 
Edgewater Park 
10 am—9 pm 

Please note that parking for 
the boat ramp will be very 
limited during the event as 
the church lot will not be 
available for boat trailers! 


